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The Honorable John Thune 
U.S. Senate  
511 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
  
Fax: (202) 228-5429 
 
Dear Senator Thune: 
 
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the Veterans’ Disability 
Compensation Automatic Cost of Living Adjustment (COLA) Act (S.408). This bill would 
provide disabled veterans with an automatic COLA in years when there is an increase in the 
consumer price index (CPI).        
 
The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian 
Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 
 

   Sincerely, 
 

 
     THOMAS J. SNEE 

    National Executive Director 
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